
February News

We will have a Valentine’s Day on 
Tuesday, February 14th. 
Your child is welcome to bring in 
Valentine's Day cards to distribute 
to classmates. We have 20 
students in our class. We will enjoy 
crafts and games within our 
classroom. 

 Progress Reports will sent home at the end of February. 
The report will have updates on your child’s academic progress 
and ways families can help at home. 

Reading
We are moving into Unit 6: Animals! Students will identify 
the problem in a story and make inferences and 
predictions. Identify high frequency words and plural.

Writing
We will practice writing letters using pre-writing strokes 
and chants. We will use sentence frame to dictate 
complete sentence and punctuation.

Math
We will be working on counting to 10 in a variety of 
configurations. We are counting 1-10, matching numeral 
to quantity.

Science
We will describe different types of animals and their 
characteristics. Mammals animals and offspring, reptiles, 
and birds. We will compare living and nonliving things.

Social 
Studies

We will be celebrating Black History Month and we will 
learn about famous Black Americans and their 
contributions to our world. We will also discuss how we 
can take care of the environment. 

Upcoming

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Ms. Carneiro

2/14 Artist In Residency
 Assembly
Share the Love of Drew 
celebration

2/20 President’s Day Holiday:
No School for Students and 
Staff

2/22 No School for Students
Pre-K Teacher Training Day

2/28 Classroom Picture day


